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23rd November 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,   

 

UP AND COMING CHRISTMAS EVENTS 
 

 

Decoration Day 

 

Decoration Day will be on Wednesday 6th December, when we decorate the entire school in 

preparation for the PTA Christmas Fayre on Saturday 9th December.  Further details to follow. 

 

Year 3 Christmas Play 

 

There will be performances of the Year 3 Christmas Play on: 

 

Tuesday 12th December  Matinée Performance at 1.45p.m. 

Wednesday 13th December   Evening Performance at 7.00p.m. 

 

Further details to follow. 

 

Carol Service 

 

On Thursday 14th December the school will be visiting St. John’s Church for our annual 

Christmas Carol Service.  We will walk to and from the church and would welcome offers of 

help to supervise the children.  Please ensure that your child has a warm waterproof coat to 

wear in case of inclement weather, which is more than likely at this time of year.  Do join us 

at the church if you would like to.  The service will begin at about 9.30 am. 

 

A separate letter will be sent out nearer the time for children who will be playing instruments 

or singing in the choir. 

 

Changes to the Lunch Menu 

 

Wednesday 13th December will be the menu for the Thursday of that week – (Bolognese, etc.) 

Thursday 14th December will be Christmas Dinner, further details to follow. 

Tuesday 19th December will be the menu for the Friday of that week (Fish & Chips, etc.). 

  



Christmas Jumper Day 

 

On Tuesday 19th December we are inviting all pupils to wear a festive jumper in aid of the 

LINK Visiting Scheme.  This is a befriending charity in the Wokingham Borough mainly for 

older people who need extra friendship and support.  Everyone will be asked to wear their 

silliest, sparkliest or cosiest Christmas woollies and make a donation of £1.00.  If your child 

doesn’t have a festive sweater already, just dig out a plain jumper and decorate it with tinsel, 

baubles or homemade snowflakes.  This will be a non-uniform day. 

 

End of Term Christmas Sing-a-long 

 

Please come and join us in the school hall at 1.30pm on Tuesday 19th December for our end of 

term Christmas sing-a-long.  Please remember school will finish at 2.15pm on this day. 

 

We look forward to a festive time. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 
Mrs. H. West 

Headteacher  

 


